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November 19, 2018 
 
 
Per statute 3307, a public hearing will be held on Tuesday, January 8, 2019 at 12 Noon at the 
Office of the Superintendent of Ashland City Schools (1407 Claremont Avenue, Ashland, OH 
44805).  The hearing is being held to provide the opportunity to comment on the proposed re-
employment of Geoffrey Andrews as CEO of The Management Council.  Formal action to re-
employ will be on the Board of Trustees agenda at their January 24, 2019 regular meeting.  
 
Questions about the public hearing can be directed to Greg Buddelmeyer, Management Council 
CFO at buddelmeyer@mcoecn.org 
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